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16 March 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Y2 – Climbing Wall Experience  

In previous years, we have finished our 'Mighty Mountains' topic with a real climbing 

experience which the children have thoroughly enjoyed. This year we are delighted to 

announce that our children will be able to take part in this exciting activity again! 

On Friday 26 March, we will be visited by 'Just climb’ who will bring a mobile climbing wall 

to our school. The aims of this event are to teach some climbing skills and the importance of 

working together, as part of the team. During their climbing session, the children will wear 

harnesses, helmets and a skilled climbing instructors will work with them. 

Please be assured that the safety measures have been thoroughly thought out & discussed 

before booking this event. 'Just Climb' produce a detailed Risk Assessment and school has 

also undertaken their own to include the extra hygiene and social distancing requirements 

necessary to make the event as safe as possible. For example, the event will take place 

outdoors, it will be cordoned off, so only groups from class bubbles at a time will climb and 

all equipment will be cleaned before the next class bubble undertakes the activity. 

School uniform does not need to be worn by Y2 children on this day. We are suggesting that 

warm jogging bottoms/leggings, warm jumpers/tops and trainers are worn. 

Your consent is required for your child to take part in this activity and please can you 

complete the form by Monday 22 March by following the link below. 

https://forms.gle/hXTBowadx6TQSMwx8 

We are looking forward to a fun day! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Prescott, Mr Thornley & Mrs McLennan 

 


